
Suzanne Gauron: I'm Suzanne Gauron, Head of Launch with GS, 
which is Goldman Sachs' 500-million-dollar commitment to invest 
in diverse entrepreneurs and investors.  
 
I'm here today with Dayna Grayson of Construct Capital, a 140-
million-dollar early-stage venture capital fund. Dayna, thank 
you so much for being here today for three questions with Launch 
with GS.  
 
Dayna Grayson: Thank you for having me.  
 
Suzanne Gauron: We're delighted to be working with you. 
We're delighted to be invested in your first fund and excited to 
hear more about what you're doing at Construct today.  
 
So, starting with our first question. Dayna, you and your 
partner Rachel are at the forefront of investing in technology 
companies, revolutionizing what you call "foundational 
industries." Could you speak to us a little bit about how you 
came up with your investment thesis and some of the trends in 
this area that you're seeing play out over the next couple of 
years?  
 
Dayna Grayson: Sure. Yes. And again, thank you for having me to 
celebrate International Women's Month and Day. Rachel and I, you 
know, came up with the thesis for the fund, you know, really 
from our past experience. Over the past almost decade, she and I 
both were working in parallel universes. Rachel on the operating 
side. Me in the venture capital world. But operating at Uber, 
and in my thesis at NEA around industrial sectors. And it really 
spotlighted for us the lack of dedicated venture capital 
investing to those sectors. And the number of entrepreneurs that 
were turning their attention to those sectors.  
 
You know, again, we call it "foundational industries" that make 
up half the GDP. They include sectors from manufacturing, supply 
chain and logistics, transportation and mobility. They also 
include a slew of services from financial technology to business 
services that support these sectors. And it requires an 
understanding of how sales processes work, who IT is deployed in 
these sectors. And we're just excited to kind of devote time, 
energy to what we believe is a huge sector of the economy that 
will really drive really strong venture returns over the next 
decade.  
 
Suzanne Gauron: And are there any trends you're seeing 
emerge this year that have surprised you or you weren't 



expecting as you launched your first fund?  
 
Dayna Grayson: Well, there's this thing called COVID that, you 
know, definitely arose during our fund raise and in 2020. I 
think an easier question might be what happened this year that 
was expected versus what was unexpected? But, you know, what's 
just been remarkable is how quickly the venture and 
entrepreneurial sectors have adjusted to this new world order. 
And hopefully, we'll get back to an old-world order at some 
point. But we've seen amazing growth in the public markets. 
We've seen entrepreneurs just keep going. And what's really 
exciting over the past several months is certainly seeing new 
businesses being formed, you know, after COVID already set in.  
 
So, reimagining how you bring new technology to market on those 
sides of the economy in sort of deeper infrastructure 
environments, such as supply chain and logistics and 
manufacturing, those sectors have really blossomed in terms of 
the requirements and the strain that's been put on those systems 
in the COVID upset. And it's really spotlighted a need for 
greater instrumentation, greater digitalization, movement to the 
Cloud. It's not going to happen overnight. It's not something 
that these sectors can just fix. But it is really highlighted. 
And I think it will continue, you know, post COVID, the amount 
of investment and reengineering that needs to go into them.  
 
Suzanne Gauron: Well, we were very excited about your 
thesis. And as you say, I think the future is coming sooner than 
any of expected.  
 
Moving onto our next question, you named your firm Construct to 
represent the hard work that founders do in establishing new 
companies. Can you tell us a story about a woman founder that 
exemplifies this spirit and how it also reflects your resilience 
as well as a firm?  
 
Dayna Grayson: Sure. I think you have a lot of examples. And I 
would also include my partner Rachel because she was early at 
Uber. She was employee number 25. She started in 2011. She set 
out to open the market in Washington DC for that company. And 
then, you know, rose through the ranks. Ended up co-running all 
of US and Canada at a time through Uber's really hyper growth. 
So, just her perseverance through what was a remarkable journey 
as that company matured was really inspirational.  
 
Also, at NEA I invested in a company called Framebridge. Susan 
Tynan is the founder and CEO there. You know, that is a really 



unique business in that they deliver a wonderful consumer 
service which is at-home picture framing. But they do it in a 
way that makes it feel like a really quality service that has 
been typically delivered by your favorite mom and pop shop 
around the corner for framing. The product is beautiful. But the 
logistics are hard. And the manufacturing is hard behind the 
scenes. She set up a facility in Kentucky and, you know, to 
engineer these frames. That is no small feat. There's a lot of 
work behind the scenes that she's done a great job of kind of 
masking and delivering a wonderful consumer service. So, kudos 
to Susan. I was lucky enough to invest in the seed round and was 
involved with that company through the the journey and the 
recent sale to Graham Holding.  
 
Suzanne Gauron: That's really exciting, thank you.  
 
Our last question for you today is what does International 
Women's Day mean to you?  
 
Dayna Grayson: You know, I love the emphasis on International 
Women's Day because, you know, in any of our careers we can get 
very insular, whether it's in tech or venture or female founders 
or, you know, just the world that we live in that is so 
microscopic in terms of the whole international environment. And 
it's so important to realize that our experiences can be so 
different than women across the globe in not even the 
professional world. And especially in times of COVID where I 
think the statistics are really, really out of favor for women, 
not only as caregivers but as professionals kind of having to 
take steps back in different parts of the country. But also, you 
know, really highlighting the need that women have played in 
both home and work life. And I think they've really taken, 
unfortunately, more of a step backwards than many other, you 
know, sectors of the economy.  
 
Suzanne Gauron: That's something definitely to keep in mind 
on Monday and a lot of days in the future. Thank you so much for 
doing three questions with Launch with GS today, Dayna.  
 
Dayna Grayson: Thank you. Thanks for having me.  


